
The Missouri Public Service Commission has received your recently filed annual report . Please note that the
effective date of certification listed on page 1, item 2 was incorrect. The correct date is 2124103 . Please refer to
this date in future filings. No response to this notification is necessary, this email is for informational purposes
only . If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Janis Fischer, Auditor
573.751 .4257
janis .fischer@psc .mo .gov

Thanks,

Lisa KJfanneke-n
Utility Regu1atoryAuctitor
1171ssour :i Public Service Commission
1845 Borman Court Suite .101
.St: . Louis, B10 63146-4138
314.340.4680 Ext. 228
3.14.340.4667 Eav
foday'> mighty oak isjust yesterdaq "s nut that held it's ground"

FILEDHanneken, Lisa*
APR 1 $ 2004

From : Hanneken, Lisa*
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2004 2:12 PM
To: 'mpaul@tcsteam .com' Missouri Public
Subject: Transcom Communications 2003 Annual Reports Service Commission


